
From: cropredypc.clerk@gmail.com <cropredypc.clerk@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 8:39 AM 
To: Katherine Daniels <Katherine.Daniels@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: Amended Parish Council Response to 23/00977/0UT 
 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Katherine, 
The Parish Council has slightly amended its response on the above application in a full Parish Council 
meeting. 
I would be grateful if the original response on the planning portal could be replaced with this one. 
Kind regards, David  
 
David Best 
Clerk, Cropredy Parish Council 
Street Farm, Barford St John, Banbury, OX15 0PP 
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